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As a long time fly tyer and fly angler, fly shop owner, guide and instructor I must 

oppose HB3390.  

It will be a severe impact to the fishing industry in so many ways, and would have a 

negative impact to the economy in Oregon.  

HB3390 is poorly written and makes little sense as written. It feels like something 

being pushed through in the hopes that it will sneak by for the special interest of a 

few, but that many Oregonians would oppose.  

I am certainly all in for respecting animals. However, I feel HB 3390 is misinformed 

on how we in our industry work with fur and hair from legally sourced, sustainable 

hides.  

HB 3390 is not the way we are going to find compromise with those who oppose all 

use of furs, hair and leather.  

Respectfully,  

Jeff Perin, owner  

The Fly Fisher's Place 

Sisters, Oregon 

 


